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Dear Provider, 
 
 
Effective July 1st, 2023, Meridian Medicaid will require prior authorizations for specific chiropractic services 
exceeding 18 visits.  
  

• This update will include the following CPT Codes: 98940, 98941, 98942.  
• Prior authorization will only be required for services EXCEEDING 18 visits. The initial 18 visits will not 

require prior authorization.  
• Prior authorization can be obtained on our website: mimeridian.com > For Providers >  

Pre-Auth Check > Medicaid. 
 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact their Provider Network Representative for assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Meridian 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


